
 
 

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 

CORRECTED VERSION:  10.17.2020 
 

 

Effective Thursday October 22, 2020, the OFFICE of LYCOMING COUNTY 

SHERIFF Mark Lusk WILL BE TEMPORARILY LEAVING THE 

COURTHOUSE and relocating to 33 West Third Street Williamsport, located 

directly across the street from the Lycoming County Courthouse.   

 

The Sheriff’s Office Administrative Operation will be CLOSED to the public 

on Thursday October 22 and Friday October 23, 2020 to facilitate the move. 

Public services such as License-to-Carry Firearms processing and other routine 

services will not be available during these 2 days. ALL Court related services will 

remain operational as will ALL Deputy Sheriff Operations.  

 

On Monday October 26, 2020, the TEMPORARY Sheriff’s Office AT 33 West 

Third Street will reopen at 8:30 AM for normal business hours for License to Carry 

Firearm issuance and ALL other services provided by the Sheriff’s Office. Please 

visit our temporary Office at 33 West Third Street (also referred to as Third Street 

Plaza). Mail correspondence should continue to be addressed to “The Lycoming 

County Sheriff’s Office, 48 West Third Street, Williamsport PA 17701”.  ALL 

phone extensions will remain the same”. If you have any questions, please contact 

our Office directly at 570-327-2280 and we will gladly assist you. We apologize for 

any inconvenience this temporary situation may cause. 
 

 

Yours in Service, 

Sheriff Mark Lusk  

 

COUNTY OF LYCOMING 
Mark Lusk, Sheriff 

Lycoming County Courthouse 

48 West Third Street 

Williamsport, Pa  17701-6536 

Phone: (570) 327-2280 

Fax:  (570) 327-2366 

www.lyco.org  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Curtis W. Ulmer, Chief Deputy 

culmer@lyco.org 

 

 

 

 

Christie Shimp, Admin. Specialist 

cshimp@lyco.org  
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